Dear Families and Friends,
Thanks again to everyone who reached out to our offices of the “port” issue.  The 45 day investigation period seems to fit as a time to get the facts on the table.  We’ll continue to monitor this and the overall subject of port security very closely.

This week’s eNewsletter covers a range of topics.  The Moussaoui trial is ready to start and Dr. Robin Goodman has done a wonderful job in packaging what to expect – as well as insights into some of the emotions that could result as this proceeds.  You may elect to be as close to this trial as you wish – or simply ignore it, for emotional reasons.  We are excited about the upcoming Building Bridges initiative concerning mutual understanding between high school students in Connecticut and female students in Afghanistan.  We will report back on how this goes – and you are welcome to attend during the multi-week run.  Finally, things are evolving quickly concerning the memorial – and VOICES will continue to keep you abreast of things.

As usual, we are here to offer support – so feel free to reach out.
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